Sample Please co-sponsor I-VAWA letter
The Honorable ______________ 

[Insert the District Office Address of your member of Congress here – find it at http://www.congress.org/congressorg/dbq/officials/]
Dear Representative/Senator (last name),
I am writing to urge you to co-sponsor the International Violence Against Women Act (H.R. 4594/S. 2982) and support the bill when it comes to the floor.
Approximately one out of every three women globally has been beaten, coerced into sex, or otherwise abused in her lifetime.  Rates of domestic violence are up to 70 percent in some countries.  Every day a woman is raped, beaten by her husband or forced to trade sex for food.  All too often these violent crimes are not prosecuted and worse still, they become socially accepted and tolerated. Violence against women is a global health crisis and human rights violation that contributes to instability and insecurity throughout our world. 

Support from the American public is strong. A 2009 poll found that 61 percent of voters across demographic and political lines thought global violence against women should be one of the top international priorities for the U.S. government, and 82 percent supported the I-VAWA legislation when it was explained to them.

I am asking you, as my Representative/Senator, to co-sponsor the International Violence Against Women Act and take action to end the abuse. 

The International Violence Against Women Act (I-VAWA) supports innovative programs which have been shown to effectively decrease acts of violence.  Many of these programs help women and girls do things we so often take for granted; go to school, earn an income to take care of their families, collect food or water without fear of rape and bring perpetrators of abuse to justice.  I-VAWA will increase the efficiency and effectiveness of existing US foreign policy to end violence against women and enhance our ability to stop the suffering.  

In a world where tensions and violence within communities can jeopardize national and international security, it is critical that the United States takes action to end atrocities committed against women and girls in their homes and in their communities, during times of peace and times of conflict. 

The International Violence Against Women Act provides the United States with an opportunity to effectively address this problem and stop the violence around the world. When implemented, this important piece of legislation will put an end to the fear, pain and suffering experienced by countless women and girls globally.  

Please make a difference in the lives of millions of women and girls - co-sponsor this important bill and support it when it comes to the floor.

Yours sincerely,

(Your name and address)**Or ask other group members and constituents to add their names and address to one letter.**
